
Liloa V4701 cargo for Nuku’alofa 
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

On the 13th of April we informed you that we were chartering in the Liloa to run 

a single voyage from Auckland to Nuku’alofa and back to assist with the 

additional cargo booked on the Southern Lily V379.  

 

We have received the news overnight that the Liloa will be out of service for a 

number of weeks due to urgent repairs that cannot be completed whilst she is 

floating and she will need to wait a slot at the nearest dry docking facility to 

complete these. 

 

As a result, we have held back the Southern Lily V379 which was due to sail last 

night, to load part of the cargo that was booked on the Liloa V4701 and the 

balance will load on the Southern Trader V1380. 

 

The delays to the Southern Lily V379 are reflected in the below schedule, but this 

will allow her to get back to her fixed day schedule loading in Auckland on 

Wednesday / Thursday every other week. 

 

 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours 

sincerely                                                                                                                                           

                                   

Pacific Forum Line 

20 April 2016 


